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Brian Downey of the Columbus office authored an article entitled “THAT’S
OFFENSIVE!® Trademarking Disparaging Words,” which was published
on Sept. 21 in The Metropreneur, an electronic publication targeted to
entrepreneurial businesses. Each month, a lawyer in the Columbus office
writes a feature for the publication.
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